
 FCSIT Postgraduate by Research Meet-up 

 

Pandemic Covid-19 has hit everyone hard and that includes postgraduate students. For the 

second time this year, FCSIT has organised a meet-up and engagement session with all 

postgraduate by research students (MSc and PhD). The Dean and Postgraduate Coordinator 

chaired the session not only to give the latest update and motivate, but also to answer several 

queries by the students. Thank you to all PG students who attended. 


